Dear Australian Treasury,
I am a Russian activist and political theorist who is very upset with the state of the Australian economy. Australian workers are being systematically exploited. The rich are getting richer and the poor are getting poorer. Over a hundred years ago, in my home country, we had a similar situation, and we took great steps to rectify it. A new economic system was developed that placed the needs of the many ahead of the privileged few. Workers were afforded new rights and freedoms that had they had never experienced before. Establishing this new economic system was by no means an easy process, but our country was undoubtedly better off for it. I would love to see the same kind of system implemented in Australia. Perhaps this could be on your agenda for the 2020-21 budget?
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